
No. RD-0029 
 
From: Pamela Negri 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2002 9:35 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Clean Energy & Wild Salmon 
 
 
9/16/02 
 
Dear BPA Administrator Steve Wright, 
 
I would like to comment on your planning for the future of Northwest 
power. 
I believe we can have clean energy and enhance our salmon runs by 
eliminating the four dams on the lower Snake River as suggested by the 
RAND 
corporation report.  Certainly we can implement energy conservations 
savings 
and develop clean energy alternatives like wind and solar power.  This 
should be the focus of the BPA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pam Negri & Ted Forsberg 
6044 2 Av NW 
Seattle WA 98107 
 


